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Modernization:  Reminder for Provider Type 29 (Home 

Health Agency) Regarding Billing with Value Codes 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is implementing a new, modernized Medicaid 

Management Information System (MMIS) in early February 2019.  In preparation for the implementation, 

provider type (PT) 29 (Home Health Agency) is reminded that value codes that are used by PT 29 for urban 

and rural recipients are required to be submitted on claims appropriately. 

The instructions for value codes are in the PT 29 Billing Guide.  Beginning February 1, 2019, claims will be 

required to be submitted electronically using either Direct Data Entry (DDE) or an approved Trading Partner.  

For claims submitted on or after February 1, 2019, see the Institutional Health Care Claim: Fee-for-Service 

(837I) inbound companion guide and the Electronic Verification System (EVS) Chapter 3 (Claims) for billing 

instructions.  

Please note:  Claims submitted without the appropriate value code could result in incorrect reimbursement.  

Should a provider have any questions regarding the proper billing procedure with value codes, please 

contact Nevada Medicaid at (877) 638-3472. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_BillingGuidelines_PT29.pdf

